
                                                   
 

 

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees 

 
 
 
 

TOWN OF RICHMOND VERMONT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please supply the following information: 
 
1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with 
the length of the term of the position.  Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y / N    
Will you be able to serve for the term of the position?   Y / N  
 
2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your 
background, training, and experience with the board/ commission/ committee you are applying for 
and/or resume. 
 
Name of Applicant: Logan Hegg  Date: March 24, 2021 
 
 
Phone Number: 347-469-6621  Email Address: logan.hegg@gmail.com 
 
 
Name of Commission/ Board/ Committee: Town Representative to CSWD Board of 
Commissioners 
 
If you serve on another Commission/Board/ Committee, please indicate which one(s): 
 
n/a 
 
 

Richmond Resident:  Yes  /  N  (circle one)          
 

For hard copies or accessibility accommodations please contact: 
Josh Arneson at 434-5170 or jarneson@richmondvt.gov 

 

Please submit your application to: Volunteer Search, P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT  05477, by 
email to jarneson@RichmondVT.gov or by placing it in the drop box outside the Town Office by 
April 14, 2021. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 2, 2021. Development 
Review Board (DRB) applications are due by March 31, 2021. 
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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

LOI - CSWD Rep Re-appointment 

Logan Hegg <logan.hegg@gmail.com> Tue, Mar 23, 2021 at 8:44 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Dear Josh & Selectboard Members:

Logan Hegg
72 Huntington Rd
Richmond, VT 05477
(347) 469-6621

Christine Werneke, Selectboard Chair
David Sander, Selectboard Member
Bard Hill, Selectboard Vice Chair
June Heston, Selectboard Member
Cody Quattrocci, Selectboard Member
Josh Arneson, Town Manager
Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT 05477

March 22, 2021

Re: Letter of Interest – Reappointment as Town Representative to CSWD

Dear Town Manager & Members of the Selectboard:

Please accept this Letter of Interest regarding reappointment as our town representative to the Chittenden Solid Waste
District (CSWD) Board of Commissioners. It has been an honor and great learning experience to serve our town over the
past two year as CSWD rep. I appreciate the opportunity to represent and support the interests of our community to
CSWD, including how CSWD policies and strategy affect and enhance the wellbeing of our neighbors.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community. It would be an honor and pleasure to continue in this role.

Sincerely,

Logan Hegg

https://www.google.com/maps/search/72+Huntington+Rd+Richmond,+VT+05477?entry=gmail&source=g
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